
 

 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – NOVEMBER 15, 2004 

REQUEST FOR STAFF TO REPORT ON CONTROLLING 
USE OF VARIOUS CITY OWNED PROPERTIES 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Councillor Peter Meffe recommends: 
 
That staff be directed to report on the feasibility of the requirement of permits being issued to 
photographers and/or other individuals with respect to using properties owned by the City of 
Vaughan.  I also request that other permitting opportunities be explored in the Kleinburg area. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this recommendation is to provide Council with information in order to further 
explore the possibility of controlling the use of City of Vaughan owned properties as it pertains to 
their use by photographers and/or other individuals. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

It has come to my attention that many of the properties owned in the City of Vaughan are 
presently being used by photographers and/or other individuals and this use is uncontrolled.  I 
believe that at certain locations this may present a safety concern.  The introduction of the 
requirement of a permit will allow the City of Vaughan to control and monitor the use at the 
various City of Vaughan owned locations. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have not been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

That the City of Vaughan staff conduct their analysis and report back to Council with their 
recommendations and findings with respect to the opportunities available to allow use of the City 
of Vaughan owned properties by the issuance of permits. 

Attachments 

None. 

Report prepared by: 

Adele Panicali, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Meffe, 
Councillor, Ward 1 


